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Subject: FW: Question from the VIN Coordinator re: Your 2010 VIN Decoding (M Lb’o é_

Tradioc)

12/11/12

Note to the Mfrs’ Info Database from VIN Coordinator Jeanette Chow:

LGS Industries’ PART 565—VIN Deciphering document dated 02/18/10 had incorrect codes in VIN Position 10 for Model
Years. Based on their e-mail below, the company caught this error and avoided creating erroneous VIN numbers.

From: Tammy Bainter [mailto:tammy.bainter@looktrailers.com]
Sent: Tuesday, December 11, 2012 9:12 AM

To: 'Matt Arnold'

Cc: Chow, Jeanette (NHTSA)

Subject: RE: Question from the VIN Coordinator re: Your 2010 VIN Decoding

Matt and Jeanette,

That was evidentially just a typo on the original. We have always used the following:
A-2010

B-2011

C-2012

D — 2013, etc.

Thanks,

Tammy Bainter

Human Resource Manager
LGS Industries, Inc. '

PO Box 339

Bristol, IN 46507-0339
TF: 574.848.5665 | FX: 574.848.5660




